
From: Schmalz, Tim [Tim.Schmalz@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 6:52 PM 

To: Schwartz, Thea; Pepper, James; Ross, Chuck; Leland, Jim 

Subject: RE: I Hemp Sampling and Analysis Announcement Letter 

 

 

Will be sent to current and new registrants, and probably posted on website 

 

 

 

Sent from my smartphone  -  please ignore or accomodate poor grammar, syntax, misspellings 

and 'auto correct' 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: "Schwartz, Thea" <thea.schwartz@vermont.gov>  

Date: 12/13/16 4:20 PM (GMT-05:00)  

To: "Schmalz, Tim" <Tim.Schmalz@vermont.gov>, "Pepper, James" 

<James.Pepper@vermont.gov>, "Ross, Chuck" <Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>, "Leland, Jim" 

<Jim.Leland@vermont.gov>  

Subject: RE: I Hemp Sampling and Analysis Announcement Letter  

 
Hello, 
  
Put some comments in track changes.  It is attached. Also as to who to address, is this being sent to each 
current registrant and also posted on the web?  
  
Thea 
  

From: Schmalz, Tim  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 2:25 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; Ross, Chuck <Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>; Leland, Jim 
<Jim.Leland@vermont.gov>; Schwartz, Thea <thea.schwartz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: I Hemp Sampling and Analysis Announcement Letter 
  
Attached is the cleaned up version of the industrial hemp sampling and analysis letter we have been 
working on.  The addressee is a little stilted, but I wasn’t sure who we should address this to.   


